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To whom it concerns 

Date: 20 March 2020  

Dear Sirs, 
 

  

Please regard this letter as confirmation of an approval of a freight container examination scheme / 
programme for Titan Containers A/S, Europa Trading Centre, London Road, Grays, Essex, RM20 4DB 
– their approval registration number is GB -158. 

This approval, under the terms of the Freight Container (Safety Convention) Regulations 1984 has been 
awarded to Titan Containers A/S by the Health and Safety Executive (HSE) as Great Britain’s national 
regulator for health and safety. 

As part of our consideration for approval which was updated in July 2017, Titan Containers A/S agreed: 

• That all examinations carried out on a container pursuant to this approval shall be in 
accordance with the requirements described in the document entitled ‘Conditions for approval 
of examination schemes or programmes’, and 

• That any markings made / decal affixed on or near the Safety Approval Plate will carry the 
registration number GB – 158 

This approval allows Titan Containers A/S. to operate under either a Periodic Examination Scheme 
(PES) or an Approved Continuous Examination Programme (ACEP). 

The registration number does not appear on the Global ACEP Database because as an Administration 
responsible for ACEP registrations, HSE does not currently publish a list of all valid ACEPs for any 
organisation.   

I can confirm that Titan Containers A/S do hold a valid ACEP registration GB-158.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Kanwal Kanda 

HM Principal Inspector of Health and Safety  

Head of Transport Sector – Health and Safety Executive 


